

OCT 3 1 2014

Ms. Candace Carter 1424 Indian River Avenue Titusville, FL 32780

Dear Ms. Carter:

We have received your letter dated October 22, 2014 regarding our investigation dated November 13, 2012 (OI-VA-11-0371) into complaints of mismanagement, contracting violations and ethical issues at Canaveral National Seashore (CNS) in Titusville, FL. In your letter, you state that the examination of FY 14 budget spreadsheets indicates these violations are still occurring at CNS.

We have opened an investigation into this matter and will keep you informed of the findings.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention.

Matthew Elliott

Deputy Assistant Inspector General

for investigations